Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Schaefer, Peter [pschaefer@craworld.com]

Sent: Thursday, March 08, 2012 1:32 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: denis.l.brown@shell.com; Cool, Aubrey; Project Email Hold

Subject: FW: RO0194 Shell 5251 Hopyard public notification sent ~COR-240669~
Jerry,

The public notification letters were sent today.
Regards,

Peter Schaefer

(510) 420-3319

From: Carter, Brenda

Sent: Thursday, March 08, 2012 12:39 PM

To: Schaefer, Peter

Subject: RE: RO0194 Shell 5251 Hopyard public notification

All mailed.--B

From: Schaefer, Peter

Sent: Thursday, March 08, 2012 6:42 AM

To: Carter, Brenda

Subject: FW: RO0194 Shell 5251 Hopyard public notification

Brenda,
Here is the list of fee title holders in excel.
Regards,

Peter Schaefer
(510) 420-3319

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health [mailto:jerry.wickham@acgov.org]
Sent: Wednesday, March 07, 2012 4:01 PM

To: Schaefer, Peter

Subject: RO0194 Shell 5251 Hopyard public notification

Attached are the mailing list in Excel and the public notification for 5251 Hopyard. You should receive the formal
request to send out the public notification later today.

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org




